
Bull, W.L. December 7, 1898. 

W.L.Bul1 to James J. Hill. 

Schiff, Harriman, Cannon and [Bulll[23 
have conferred on the Clearwater [Oregon] 
district. Cannon and Bull contend that they 
cannot give up that district. Harriman, 
representing the Union Pacific Road, will 
make an offer, outline of which has been 
sent to Hill in a telegram. Bull would 
like Hill's opinion on the matter. 
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